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Jun 7, 2017
Mayor John Ditsler
16 South 10™" St
Noblesville, IN 46060

Mayor Ditslear,

We are in receipt of the City of Noblesville's ("City") letter dated 5/30/17 entitled Hazardous
Spills at the Site of the Indiana Transportation Museum. The letter was received on Jun 1%,
Specifically, this letter pertains to the Indiana Transportation Museum's ("ITM") operations at
825 Park Drive in Noblesville, Indiana, which is a property that the ITM leases from the City.
Please be assured that we take this situation seriously and will be taking appropriate action to
investigate and implement measures to address this matter.

Please be advised that the ITM met with and retained an environmental consultant on 6/3/17.
Our environmental consultant is a local Noblesville firm named The ELAM Group. Our point of
contact at The ELAM Group is: '

James P. Hogan, LPG #2166

The ELAM Group

176 W. Logan St., Suite 147
Noblesville, IN 46060

Phone: (888) 510-3526 x102

E-mail: james.hogan@elamusa.com

On 6/5/17, we have scheduled a time for The ELAM Group to conduct a voluntary Compliance
Audit. This audit will take place on Friday, 6/9/17, at 9:00 a.m. The ELAM Group will then
prepare its report with recommendations to the ITM. We will have the Audit completed no later
than 6/29/17 and would then like to schedule a meeting with you to discuss next steps. We will
work directly with Noblesville and the IDEM in resolving any issues that come up.

Sincerely,

<"‘" g‘lf\ M%ﬁc«&
. John McNichols, Chair
Indiana Transportation Museum

317 773-6000 Office
317 439-3630 Cell

CC:

Tim S tottlemyer
David R. Gillay
James Hogan
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